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OCT 2 8199g

Docket No. 50-410

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATIN: Mr. Gerald K. Rhode

Senior Vice President
System Project Management

c/o Miss Catherine R. Seibert
300 Erie Boulevard, West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-410/82-08

This refers to your letters dated October 4 and October 14, 1982, in response to our
letter dated September 1, 1982.

Thank you for infoming us of the correctivo and preventive actions documented in
your letters. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your
licensed program.

As discussed with you during our meeting on October 20. 1982, we remain concerned
about your level of attention to contractor and subcontractor activities and look
forward to discussing this matter with you at a later date.

Your cooperation with us in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident

Programs
|

cc:'

Leonard H. Trosten. Esquire
Carl D. Ilobelman, Esquire
NMPC QA
Director, Power Division
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

i Huclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
' NRC Resident Inspector
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